
 

 

Team members of ‘Urban Flooding’ (a project of students of Governance and Public 

Policy (G&PP) Department) visited Capital Development Authority (CDA) on December 

13, 2021 to discuss early warning systems on Urban Floods in Islamabad. They met 

Deputy Director - Environment. The team presented him Awareness Brochure on the 

topic created by them for their project. 


